
Clifton B Gilliland, St. Louis, MO.
I am writing to inform you of my support for the Spire STL Pipeline (docket 
number CP17-40-007). On behalf of the people of St. Louis, and a faithful tax 
payer of this city, I demand that you extend the approval for the pipeline to 
operate for the full winter (and beyond) heating season so that families can 
stay safe and warm this winter. 

Clifton Gilliland
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